MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, Presidéﬁﬂﬁ%ﬂ&u
DATE: August 22, 2011

SUBIECT:  City Council Bill 11-0765
Special Event Parking — Zoning — Licensing and Regulation

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council Bill 11-
0765, Special-Event Parking - Zoning - Licensing and Regulation. This bill would create a Special
Event Parking District and provide for the licensing and regulation of special-event parking lots. BDC
1s generally supportive of these measures and concurs with the report of the Finance Department. As a
result, BDC has no objection to this bill.
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